
 

NOTICE – RECRUITMENT OF SPECIALIST OFFICERS - 2024 

 

 

This is to inform that interviews scheduled for the Post Code 14,16,18,19,20,21 and 23 

to be held at Indian Bank, Treasury Branch, Mumbai on 13.08.2024 is deferred and     

re scheduled to 14.08.2024. 

 

All other terms and instructions as per our earlier call letter dated 07.08.2024 remains 

same. 

 

For any further updates please follow careers page of Bank website www.indianbank.in 

 

Deputy General Manager (HRM) 

Date: 08.08.2024 

 

http://www.indianbank.in/

